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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Certificate of Need Public Hearing in Raleigh Canceled 
 
RALEIGH — The public hearing scheduled for 10 a.m. on Friday, Nov. 18 on the Dorothea Dix 
Campus in Raleigh regarding the development of a new end stage renal disease facility — Tarheel 
Place Dialysis — has been canceled.   
 
The North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services canceled the hearing because the 
proposed capital cost of the project does not require a public hearing.  
 
For more information contact: 
 

Crystal Kearney, Project Analyst 
Healthcare Planning and Certificate of Need Section 
(919) 855-3873 
Crystal.kearney@dhhs.nc.gov 

 
Certificate of Need public notices are posted on the DHSR website. 
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